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"In mid-January, the White House declassified the "United States Strategic Framework for the Indo-Pacific," a document which had 
guided U.S. policy toward the region over the past several years. The strategy began the long and laborious—but crucial—bureaucratic 
process of adjusting to an era of renewed great-power competition, principally with the People's Republic of China".

Continue reading here. 
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